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Mr. Chair, 

 

1. At the outset, the Thai delegation wishes to congratulate His Excellency the 

Permanent Representative of Croatia, Chairman of the fifty-fifth session of 

UNCITRAL, on the successful conclusion of the session under his able leadership. 

We also wish to express our appreciation to the Secretariat for the comprehensive 

report on the progress of the working groups and excellent preparatory work on 

various topics to aid discussions about UNCITRAL’s future work. 

 

Mr. Chair, 

 

2. Thailand would like to thank Member States for the support extended to us at 

the elections for UNCITRAL membership earlier this year.  We will continue our 

active participation and contribution to the work of UNCITRAL whether in the 

Commission or the Working Groups, and we would like to reaffirm our 

commitment in supporting UNCITRAL’s invaluable work of developing and 

harmonising international trade law. In this regard, allow me to highlight the 

following points:  

 

3. First, Thailand commends UNCITRAL’s achievement over the past year, in 

particular the adoption of two key instruments at the fifty-fifth session of the 

Commission, namely, first the Convention on the International Effects of Judicial 

Sales of Ships, and second the Model Law on the Use and Cross-border 

Recognition of Identity Management and Trust Services. 

 

4. 
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5. The Thai delegation also welcomes the adoption of the Model Law on the Use 

and Cross
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9. L


